6/1/2020 Parent Link End of school announcements

Greetings Lake Forest parents and staff, this is Ms. Boyd with some weekly
reminders and updates.

*Today was the last day for scheduled pick up of student items. We thank all the
parents that came through with signs, gifts, & smiles. It is so hard to say good-bye
for the summer this way but you all made it well worth the time & effort. We
have scheduled one additional pick up day for anyone who could not come at
their scheduled time. If you need to pick up student items, please come to the
school’s car loop tomorrow June 2 from 9-10 in the morning.

*Report cards will be available online June 10th through virtual counselor, the
same ways you accessed interims and previous report cards.

*Visit our website www.lakeforest.browardschools.com Wed. June 3 to see
Broward’s Digital Learning Playground for continuous learning throughout the
summer. You will find links to virtual vacations as well as resources for all
students in K-5.

*If you are planning on moving or changing phone information over the summer,
please contact the front office M-Th between the hours of 8-3 to update your
information. This is the best way to receive the most current updates on the
2020-2021 school year.

Finally, | want to extend a heartfelt thank you parents, guardians, aunts, uncles,
grandparents who have stood by us through this pandemic. Your children are a
success because of your love and support. | can honestly say we could not do our
job without you! Until the next parent link, thank you & continue to be safe.



